Nordic
Iron Ore

Nordic Iron Ore publishes the Executive Summary of the
Blétberget Feasibility Study

Nordic Iron Ore announces that the Executive Summary of the Blétberget Feasibility Study (undertaken by Golder Associates) has
been published.

As previously announced, the study shows that the conditions are in place for a profitable mining operation. The study can be found on the
company's website: www.nordicironore.se/en/ludvika-mines/technical-reports.

For further information please contact:

Lennart Eliasson Managing Director
phone: +46 70 640 5177

lennart.eliasson@nordicironore.se

Nordic Iron Ore Group is a mining company with the ambition to revive and develop the iron ore production of Ludvika Mnes in Blétberget and Haksberg.
The company also intends to expand its mineral resources, and upgrade them to ore reserves, primarily through exploration and other studies of the
connecting Vdsman field. The Company has all the necessary permits in place for the mine in Blétberget and will be able to produce iron ore of extremely
high quality.

For more information, see wwnordicironore.se.



